
February 24 from 6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. 

 FBC Youth - Sr. High Bible Study 

 

February 26 from 7:00 a.m. - 8:00 a.m. 

Men’s Drop In Prayer Time 

 

February 26 from 9:30 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. 

Olive Tree Community Book Group 

 

February 27 from 10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

Preschool Playdate 

 

March 2 from 9:20 a.m. - 10:20 a.m.  

 Sanctuary Course 

 

March 2 from 9:20 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.  

 Starting Point 

 

March 2 from 6:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. 

 FBC Youth 
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Pastor Doug Baynton | February 23, 2025 

Do As I Say 

( Wise Up - Part 2 ) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GIVING RECEIPTS — Giving receipts have gone out by email. If you haven't seen 
yours in your email, please check your junk folder. If you are not able to locate it 
within your email, please call the church office and we will send it out again or print 
you off a copy to pick up at the office. Paper copies can be picked up at the info desk. 
 
GRIEF SHARE — There will be no Grief Share on February 19 and 26. We will resume 
on March 5 at 7:00 p.m. in the Fireside Room. 
 
SMALL GROUPS — If you are interested in attending or facilitating a small group, 
please contact Bruce at bruce@fbclloyd.ca. We would love to get you connected. 
 
FBC YOUTH BOTTLE DRIVE — Help us support our Sr. High Youth, Saturday, March 
8, as they raise funds to rent a bus for this year’s YQ trip! If you have any bottles you 
would like to donate, please drop them off at the church or let Avery know that you 
have bottles available for pick up. You can do this by emailing avery@fbclloyd.ca or 
calling the church at 306-825-2451. If you would like to help out with the bottle 
drive, please meet at the church by 10:00 a.m. Lunch will be provided afterwards. 
 
CORNERSTONES —  Our next Cornerstones Supper will be held Tuesday, March 11, 
at 6:30 p.m. There will be plenty to look forward to, starting with a delicious supper, 
followed by an evening performance. Tickets are $20. Please contact the church office 
(306-825-2451; mainoffice@fbclloyd.ca) by Sunday, March 9 to reserve your tickets. 
 
MEN’S BREAKFAST — This is a great opportunity for men to hang out while enjoying 
an amazing breakfast. You will also get a chance to hear from Gavin Michaels. Please 
sign up at the kiosk in the foyer or contact the church office if you plan on attending. 
We look forward to seeing everyone Saturday, March 22 @9:00 a.m.  
 
LADIES EASTER CRAFT EVENT — Ladies, we will be hosting a craft night on           
Saturday, April 5 at 7:00 p.m. Keep your eyes peeled for more information. 
 
GIFT OF COMFORT — Gift of Comfort is an opportunity for us as a church family to 
partner with the Winston Churchill School and the Jack Kemp School by providing 
items for families who have children that need basic clothing and spring attire. This 
season they are looking for NEW socks and underwear for both girls and boys (XS - L) 
NEW OR USED rubber boots, jackets, splash pants, sweat pants and leggings. If you 
have any of these items please drop them off at the church.  

mailto:avery@fbclloyd.ca

